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Legends for the Amazom

Federico@loco7.org » Share | Print | Download

Loco7 Dance Puppet Theatre Company is creating a family friendly show at La MaMa which will perform one time on April 19 at 11lam. There
will be a 3 week rehearsal process and a small stipend will be offered. We are looking for a young male dancer who can look about 17 to 20

years old. Please email us a resume and headshot and we will call to set up an audition. For more in formation about the company please go
to www.loco7.org
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